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| wish to inform you that | still have had no further correspondence from Gate Burton Energy Park on the impacts on my
business. As | have previously advised, | have great concern over how this Solar farm will impact my business, adjoining
the proposed land. To reiterate, if this development was granted to the land next to my business, my licencing
responsibilities would not be adhered to, and would be in breach of my licencing agreement. Animal welfare is the number
one issue. Noise levels and vibration during construction, which would cause stress to the animals close by, then after the
months of construction would be the low level electromagnetic field noise for animals with sensitive hearing- what will be
the effects on this to the animals? The world health organisation recommend solar farms be at least 2 kilometres from
human residence, not alone animals with extra sensitive hearing. And also countryside views lost, which is a big factor for
owners wanting to board their animals in our care.

Gate Burton Energy Park have not listened to my concerns at all, and | have asked repeated times for answers to my
guestions, and who will be liable for these licencing breaches, with still no answer. They are not bothered at all about how
this will effect my business.



